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Dear children and families, 

It has been another busy week at school and it has been lovely to also see the learning being sent through on 

Seesaw too.  This is our last formal week of learning and next week we will also be focussing on Miss Gibson’s 

virtual sports’ day.  Please do get involved and I am looking for announcing the winning team in next week’s 

newsletter. 

I have been busy, with the senior team, putting together the new risk assessment ready for September.  We are 

almost there with it and I shall be writing to share all the information you will need next week. I am relieved that 

we have been able to use many of our current mitigations as a starting point for this new risk assessment.  At 

this moment in time, we are hoping to reopen the Breakfast Club and Pitstop provisions to but we will need to 

create consistent bubbles across the whole school day.  If you have used these, you will be contacted by the 

office so we can continue to plan to safely reopen very early in the new term. 

The Government noted in last week’s guidance to schools, that they would be reviewing the situation on the 11th 

August.  I will be on holiday that week but will work on any further changes on my return.  I will then make sure 

you have this information as quickly as I can.    

Have a good weekend. 

 

 School dress code. 

When we all return in September, please can you 

ensure that you child is wearing uniform from this 

list: 

White Polo Shirt (Shirt and tie for Year 6) 

Green Grove School Jumper                                                     

Grey trousers/skirt/dress 

Black sensible school shoes  

A dress code is important to give us a sense of pride 

and community.  We expect everyone to be wearing 

the school colours. 

On the days you have PE, you may come in wearing 

your PE kit.  

Our dress code for PE is: 

Black shorts 

White T-shirt or House Team T-shirt 

Plain sweatshirt (no logos, bright colours) 

Plain tracksuit bottoms (no logos, bright colours) 

Training shoes 

 

 

The staff will also continue to follow their dress code 

Our school rules. 

Just the three to remember!  At the Grove we are: 

Safe 

Ready  

Respectful 

Awards in September 

Fridays: Achievement assembly.  What can you do 

to be nominated for a rosette and to be invited for 

a cup of hot chocolate? 

Headteacher’s Awards: Another favourite part of 

my day!  I’m looking forward to seeing you visit me 

with your amazing learning.  Your name will go in 

my weekly newsletter! 

Headteacher’s Breakfast:  We will have to wait to 

later in the year to start this.  Once we can have 

more visitors in our school, each ½ term each class 

teacher will nominate one child to come to 

breakfast.  You can bring your family with you too. 

And, of course, there are all the awards you 

normally get from your teachers too! 
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Term dates for 2020/21 

Autumn 2020 Spring 2021 Summer 2021 

Term starts: 03/09/20 
INSET Days: 03/09/20; 04/09/20 
Children Return: Monday 7th 
September 
Term ends: 18/12/10 
 
Half term: 26/10/20 – 30/10/20 
INSET Day: 2/11/20 
 
 

Term starts: 04/02/21 
INSET Day: 04/01/21 
Children Return: Tuesday 5th 
January 
Term ends: 26/03/21 
 
Half term: 15/02/21 – 19/02/21 
 
 

Term starts: 12/04/21 
Term ends: 22/07/21 
 
Half term: 31/05/21 – 04/06/21 
INSET Day: 07/06/21 

 


